AUSTRALIAN LACROSSE COUNCIL

ANNUAL REPORT.

COVERING YEAR 1934.

Mr. President & Gentlemen.

I have much pleasure in submitting for your approval the fourth Annual Report of the Australian Lacrosse Council covering the year 1934.

Four meetingsof the Council were held during the year, all of which were attended by the President Mr. R. O. Moore and representatives from all the State Associations.

LAWS OF LACROSSE. As you are aware prior to the formation of

Source: Annual reports of the Australian Lacrosse Council and Lacrosse Australia, 1934-2007 / research & compilation by Doug W Fox.

with the result that the laws of the game have new been brought up to date am printed together with the Constitution of the Council and are now available for distribution.